
Vacation Bible School 
VBS isn't too far off!  Joseph's Journey from Prison to Palace will begin Sunday evening, July 17 
at Cross Keys United Methodist Church and continue through Thursday, July 21 from 6:30-8:30p.  
We will learn about the love God had for Joseph and has for us.  This year we added a cool daily 
series for our 5-7th graders - Dream Seekers.  We are looking forward to spreading the word of 
God to these wonderful children and youth, through music, games, crafts and stories. Preregister 
on line at crosskeyschurch.org or call Gigi at the church office 856-728-3342.  Our final VBS 
meeting will be July 11th at 7:30p to wrap all the loose ends.  There is still time to volunteer, 
please contact Dee Dee Huffman if you are ready for some fun. Children - don't forget your 
pennies for this year’s mission offering that will go to the Angel Tree, a ministry that helps 
purchase Christmas gifts for the children of parents, who like Joseph, are incarcerated.  Finally, 
help us go Egyptian!  Mark your calendars—Come out and help us decorate on Friday, July 15th 
and 16th. 
 


